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Watts Remy

From: Deborah Noble <dnoble4990@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2019 10:50 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Reject HB 3024 As Amended

To  Senate Committee Members: 
 
Please do not adopt HB 3024 as amended. This is a special  interest bill which has statewide, long term impacts re. 
replacement dwellings on farmlands.  There has NOT been sufficient consideration and study re. tax deferral status, farmland 
protection laws and history of the OR Supreme Court decision upholding those laws. Small farmers would be particularly and 
adversely affected should HB 3024 be adopted as amended. I urge you to protect our agricultural lands.  
 
Thank you for your Consideration, 
 
Deborah Noble 
Eugene, OR 


